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News

Zelle Hofmann Attorneys Receive Recognition at
American Antitrust Institute Awards 

December 10, 2013

The American Antitrust Institute (AAI) recently held its first annual Antitrust
Enforcement Awards and the Zelle Hofmann team of Judith Zahid, Qianwei Fu,
and Heather Rankie received an Honorable Mention in the Law Practice
Category for their for their work on the In re TFT-LCD Antitrust Litigation, by far
the largest all-cash indirect purchaser settlement in history, and one of the
largest in any private civil antitrust case.

More than 200 leaders of the antitrust community attended the gala awards
dinner held on December 3, 2013 at the J.W. Marriott in Washington D.C.

The American Antitrust Institute is an independent Washington-based
non-profit education, research, and advocacy organization. Their mission is to
increase the role of competition, assure that competition works in the interests
of consumers, and challenge abuses of concentrated economic power in the
American and world economy. To learn more about the AAI, please visit
www.antitrustinstitute.org.


